
Join us for a Fundraiser with 

 

216 Boulevard 

Hasbrouck Heights 

Stop by The Sweet Shop December 3-5 and they will donate 20% of the 
proceeds to Project Graduation. 

Flyer must be presented. 

Sponsored by the Hasbrouck Heights High School Project Graduation Class of 2022 Parents Committee 

Proceeds will defer seniors costs for their safe-supervised-after graduation event in June 2022. 

For more information or to make a donation please contact: projectgraduationhh2022@gmail.com 

Not affiliated with the Hasbrouck Heights Board of Education. 

December 3-5 

Friday 3:00 to 10:00 pm 

Saturday 1:00—10:00 pm 

Sunday 1:00—9:00 pm 

mailto:projectgraduationhh2022@gmail.com

